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PUBLIC NOTICE

2023 Historic Preservation Conference
Tucson Convention Center, 260 S. Church Ave., Tucson, AZ, 85701
October 25" — October 28th, 2023

This is to notify the public that a quorum of the Sedona Historic Preservation
Commission is attending the 2023 Historic Preservation Conference at the Tucson
Convention Center. This event will take place on Wednesday, October 25th through
Friday, October 28th, 2023, at 260 S. Church Ave., Tucson, AZ 85701.

While this is not an official Historic Preservation Commission meeting, public notice is

given for this event because of the potential that quorums of City Council, Commissions,
Boards or Committees may be present at one time.
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Steve Mertes, Director of Community Development
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